





Date:  August 8, 2018


Dear parents / guardians,

Please fill out the enclosed forms and mail them back to the attention of April Craft .

Please be advised that there have been some changes to the forms

FIELD TRIPS AND ATHLETICS START IN SEPTEMBER AND YOUR CHILD MAY NOT BE ELIGIBLE TO PARTICIPATE IF THE SCHOOL DOES NOT HAVE UPDATED HEALTH FORMS.  THIS INCLUDES AN UPDATED PHYSICAL FROM YOUR CHILD’S DOCTOR. 

*Please do not separate the forms. 

*If a form does not apply to your child, please draw a line through the page but include it in the packet. 

*Please do not wait until your child sees the doctor or the dentist before returning the remainder of the emergency packet.  You may send in the physical and dental exam forms at any time before September.   The nursing office is open all summer and can receive medical forms.

(TLC supplies forms for your doctor or dentist to use in this packet if they choose but they may wish to use their own internal forms for the physical and the dental exam.  ) These may be faxed to the nursing department at 508-872-7191 or Elementary/Pre-K nursing dept. at 508-532-6657 or mailed to TLC. 
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*Please print clearly

You may access health emergency forms online by going to www.tlcdeaf.org and click in the Search window at the top right of the screen. Enter “health emergency forms.”  At the bottom of the page click on 2018-2019 MPS Back to School Forms.  This will bring up a list of the forms that are available for printing.  Please fill them out and be sure to sign and date the bottom of each page then mail/fax or email to April Craft.  (April_Craft@tlcdeaf.org).

*Please return the forms by August 29th. 


Thank you!
Administration Office
The Learning Center for the Deaf
